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4 Patshull Road 20/10/2017  09:57:582017/5119/P INT Andrew King The only concern is that the builders should not leave their building materials,  rubbish etc. 

in the alleyway behind the property as access is required at all times along this route. 

Access  is required for the Clean Break theatre company  and also access is required to a 

number of properties that back onto this alleyway.
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